
Michael Wallin replied 
(Tue, 17 Oct 2023 at 11:25 AM) 

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

Hi Tabatha 
Thanks for the note. 
There is no committee raising funds or expending funds for this ballot measure. 
Individuals are purchasing signs directly from SignPrint360 sign shop in Kelso, however.  
As an example, I purchased 20 signs myself for my properties, including the one pictured in the 
complaint at my property 1140 11th Ave.  
I will read over the links provided. 
What do you advise? 
Thanks again for reaching out. 
-Mike 
 

Mike Wallin 

360-560-3636 Cell 
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